We raised $7 million to support the Cheon Won Gung building and ceremony
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Brothers and sisters,

Thank you to everyone who have participated in the Special Grace service so far and those who are
making plans to do so at your local church. Please watch my sermon from last Sunday to hear about the
meaning of Special Grace. (Special Grace Sermon here)

One of the conditions to make before receiving the Special Grace is to watch President Dunkley's 10
lecture on Discourse on True Mother's revelations. You are welcome to join the discussion circle
www,edu.familyfed,org/course/true-mother-course-call-to-
action?inf_contact_key=7bb396ffd3e5101e834c1bd731a988b1

In our 3 campaigns we have made tremendous progress. 878 new members have signed and are being
further educated and engaged into our communities across the country. Our goal was to bring 1,000 new
members to join our movement before April 13th. We are getting close and | believe we can make it. At
Bay Area Family Church we hold regular Friday night evening programs and Saturday seminars as well
as service projects. Please check it out and get involved.

We are reaching out to all of our young people to see how we can help them to make progress in their
preparations for matching and blessing. Time is short for those who want to attend this years blessing but
we want to help everyone who we can to go to this Blessing or future Blessings.

Across the country we have now raised $7 million to support the building and ceremony of the Cheon
Won Gang on April 13th. Our goal is to ask EVERY member, including our young adults to have some
donation and ownership in this once in a lifetime opportunity. If you haven't yet made an offering please
do so now. For those who have made the offering, have you made your best offering, would you consider
giving more.

Thank you brothers and sister for your great contributions to God's providence at this time. True Mother
is inspired by the support she is receiving from America.....and so am I. For all those who going to Korea
for the opening ceremony, please make sure your Pilgrimage registration is confirmed and ready to go.

God Bless,

Kevin and Masako Thompson









